Dorothy Menasco

From: Paula Isler

Sent: Wednesday, February 07, 2007 1:59 PM
To: Dorothy Menasco

Subject: FW: Dave & Buster's, Inc.

Good afternoon, Dorothy. Please update the docket title to reflect the effective date of the cancellation as
December 31, 2006, in Docket No. 070105-TC. Thanks.

From: Ray Kennedy

Sent: Wednesday, February 07, 2007 1:26 PM
To: 'dustin jensen@mcggroup.com'

Cc: Paula Isler

Subject: Dave & Buster's, Inc.

Good Afternoon Mr. Jensen,

Thank you for the prompt response. To ensure we properly credit your payment of $50, please just add on your
check the following:

RAF for TF657, 2006

Again, I apologize if we have failed to return your phone calls regarding how to cancel a certificate. We will
cancel your certificate effective December 31, 2006. By making the payment, you will be leaving in good
standing with the Commission, which eliminates any barriers should you decide to re-enter the market in the
future. As we discussed, the minimum payment of $50 applies no matter when in 2006 the cancellation would
have taken affect.

A docket has already been established to handle the cancellation. It is docket 070105-TC. You will most likely
receive an administrative order in the mail announcing the cancellation. There is nothing more you will need to
do at this point.

I have taken the liberty to copy Paula Isler on this e-mail. Paula will await your payment and then proceed to
finalize the paperwork. Should you have any further questions, please feel free to contact Paula at
850-413-6502 or me. My number is below.

Ray Kennedy

Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. o,
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 T R
Phone: 850-413-6584 I
Fax: 850-413-6585
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